
Sept, 2012

Happy Scrappers

Laura, thank you for allowing us in your home for the meeting. I

love when we get together in member homes.  And of course we get to

ohhh and ahhhhh over that sewing space that she has.  This months

meeting will be at the church in Vidor. The directions will be in a

separate attachment.  Joyce is providing pizza, Mickey is providing

soup(s?) And Anne Babb is providing dessert. We are to bring snacks or 

salads to go with this meal.  Time 8:30-2:30. This is a work day, you

may bring your machines and your own projects.  

1.  Home work. Your suppose to be doing these three things. Look

at your calendar for hosting next year meetings.  Looking for projects for

next year.  And look at your December calendar so that we can discuss

the Xmas part.  

2.  Projects left for the year. Due November is the FINISH A

SCRAPPER PROJECT.   Due at Xmas. Table runner and Tall and

skinny project.  

SHORT and SWEET

Nov. Tammy, Gloria and Laurell
Dec. PJ Broussard

See yall at the meeting.
Scrappily Yours
PJ Brossard
409-988- 1259 (cell)
409-883-4162 (home
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